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ACCIDENT INSURANCE 
STUDENTS 

 
 

It is the policy of the Gore Board of Education to select a reputable insurance company through which 
patrons may purchase accident insurance for their children. A packet should be available for each  
student during the first week of classes. The purchase of such insurance in entirely within the discretion 
of parents, however, students playing seven through twelve football must provide evidence of  
insurance coverage. Proof of coverage may include government or Indian Health Services. 
 
The public schools may not legally pay medical bills for student.  
 
In making accident insurance available, the school district assumes no obligati-on or liability as agent  
or representative of any insurance company or agency. 


